CVRPC Personnel Policies Committee
DRAFT Minutes, 4.13.15

Present:  Julie Potter, Laura Hill-Eubanks and Tina Ruth.  

Julie called the meeting order at 10:45 a.m.
1.  There were no changes made to the agenda. 
2.  There was no public in attendance, and no public comment.
3.  The draft minutes of the March 9, 2015 meeting were approved.
4.  Julie reported that the Executive Committee appears to support including short and long term disability insurance and group life insurance, in the 2015-2016 proposed budget.

She also reported on her visit with Laurie Emery to learn about the VT Municipal Employees Retirement System (VMERS).  VMERS offers a defined benefit plan and/or a defined contribution plan.  The decision to join VMERS is permanent.  Further investigation of retirement plan options is needed. 

5.  We continued to review the DRAFT PERSONNEL POLICY MANUAL, covering the sections on Military Leave, Jury Duty, Compensation and Benefits.

6.  Next meeting:  Monday, April 27, 3-4:30 p.m., at CVRPC.  Julie will invite Bonnie Waninger, who will become the new Executive Director on April 20, to join us.  We plan to address performance evaluations and job descriptions.

The meeting adjourned at 12 noon. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tina Ruth, Secretary

4.15.15    

